
BUNGALOW SCHEME IN SOLIHULL'S GREEN BELT THROWN 
OUT  
 
Solihull's planners, in late March, found themselves in the 
highly unusual position of having to vote again on a scheme 
they had previously awarded planning permission.  
 
Back in 2017, councillors had approved plans for a four 
bedroom bungalow to the rear of 27 Lowbrook Lane.  
 
But the decision was later quashed by the High Court, where a 
judge found that the council had failed to take the harm to the 
green belt into account.  
 
Having reconsidered the evidence, in light of the Judicial 
review, Solihull planning officers this time recommended that 
the application. in the village of Tidbury Green, be thrown out.  
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